
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
August 19, 2022         sent via email 
 
 
Chair Hopkins and Members of the Planning and Environment Committee 
City of London 
300 Dufferin Avenue 
London, Ontario 
N6A 4L9 
pec@london.ca 
 
 
RE:     Official Plan and Zoning By-Law Amendment – Revised By-Law  
  1067-1071 Wellington Road South – White Oaks Transit Village 

London, ON 
Century Centre Developments Inc. 

City File: O-9263 / Z-9264 
Our File:  AUB/LON/19-01 

 
We are the planning consultants for the applicant regarding their transformative development 
project on the above noted lands, otherwise known as the Century Centre. We thank Planning 
Staff and Committee Members for their continued work on this project and their efforts to arrive 
at a revised by-law to permit the proposed development. 
 
This letter is to confirm that we have review the revised draft zoning by-law presented by staff and 
are agreeable to its wording and regulations.  
 
We look forward to this by-law being discussed at the Planning and Environment Committee and 
encourage the Committee to recommend approval of the by-law to Council. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
ZELINKA PRIAMO LTD. 
 
 
 
 
 

Matt Campbell, BA, CPT 

Senior Planner 

 

cc.  Carrie O’Brien, Auburn Developments 
Rick Smyth  

 
 


